UFO SIGHTED AT BETHEL

An Unidentified Flying Ob-
ject has been spotted in
Bethel.

On March 17, over 15 people
saw a disc-shaped object and
a large light which changed
colors from pink-red to orange.
The object hovered in the
area beyond the graveyard, and
then moved out of sight.

After the sighting, a young
woman reported seeing the
same thing three nights

earlier.

The Bethel FAA station was
requested to investigate the
area involved on the night of
the sighting. A FAA spokes-
man said he turned out all the
FAA lights and looked closely
at the area for ohe hour, but
saw nothing. -

No planes landed at the
Bethel airport from 10 to 10:30
p.m., when the sightings oc-
curred.



